
  

 

 

Service bulletins are issued by Maine Energy Systems at irregular intervals to alert Installers of common issues of installations and are also used to pass information of 
interest concerning parts replacement that may be considered unusual or unscheduled for boilers already in service. 

Subject:  CMP software 6.08  -  6.09 and 6.09a default value for hopper re-fill too high 

 

Models:   All vacuum boilers with CMP software 6.08 or 6.09 / 6.09a 

  

Problem:   Boilers with this software are subject to running out of pellets before the timer calls for re-filling the on board pellet 
hopper / vacuum tank. 

 

Solution:   Reset P285 to: 

On 36 / 48 / 56 KW boilers – from default of 100 to new setting of 50 

On 25 / 32 KW boilers – from default of 200 to new setting of 100 

On 12 / 16 / 20 KW boilers – from default of 175 to new setting of 85 

 

 CAUTION!!!   

NOTE:   
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